ASBURY UNIVERSITY

Academic Excellence & Spiritual Vitality

One Macklem Drive
Wilmore, KY, 40390

April 24, 2025

Dr. Connie Lamb
Asbury University
One Macklem Drive
Wilmore, KY, 40390

Dear Dr. Lamb,

I am writing on behalf of Asbury University’s Institutional Review Board (IRB) Committee to
inform you that your project entitled “Measuring Psychological Workload Among Academic
Nurse Educators: An Explanatory Sequential Mixed-Methods Study” scheduled for

implementation this summer (2025) has been approved.

We wish you the best with your study.

Michelle Asbill
Chair of the IRB Committee



